Library Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes May 16, 2008
Present: Betsy, Bui, Hema, Jun, Lesley, Roman


The meeting was convened at 2:03pm in the Library 5th floor conference room. 


The agenda and minutes were approved.


Lesley shared her latest book Teen Girls and Technology (Teachers College Press and ALA, 2008).


Library updates were shared:

· Librarian offices are now settled.

· Librarians who wanted laptops were given one.

· The technology re-organization will not adversely impact library service.

· Materials will start to be stored in ORCA starting June (a reminder that one reason that bound journals are going into ORCA is because the library “gave up” East Library space)

· Librarians are studying Library 2.0 issues this summer with the intent to see how social networking can be incorporated into the library for better service. Tiffini Travis is in the forefront of this effort. It was noted that online reference service has an option for IMing through MEEBO, which is available from the reference computer desktop. The group wants Tiffini to demonstrate MEEBO at the next meeting.

The group discussed sustainability issues. Faculty may request that the circulation staff not print out check-out slips (when the faculty person’s record comes up, it will note the request not to print out the date due slip). Individuals can also check out materials from self-check stations, which do not print out date due clips. These machines are available on other floors.

The group reviewed the minutes of the year, and listed these accomplishments:

· Discussion about information literacy initiatives, grants and good practices

· Input about ORCA

· Regular communication about library renovations

· Presentations about copyright, thesis office, ebooks, disability services

· Inclusion of the library on the CSULB opening webpage

Lesley will be developing an annual report, which will be distributed to the committee for comment before its submission to the Academic Senate.

The committee was thanked for its participation; Lesley gave members a thank you note with a photo she took of the Japanese Garden.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:55pm. The next meeting will be held at the start of the next academic year.

Respectfully submitted, Lesley Farmer
